
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Economy 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 15 December 2016  

   

Question  What meetings has the council had with Forth Ports or other 

relevant stakeholders to discuss the prospect of renewable 

energy generating manufacturers siting their operations in 

Leith? 

 

Answer   
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